[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Mr Limbrick

I would like to object to this planning application. It does not fit the street. It is far too large and the wrong colour.

Yours sincerely

Lisette Groves